
 
 
                         

        
 

 

               

 

 

 

 

    
 

 

21 September 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Platinum Jubilee additional holiday – Monday, 20 December 2021 

 

Further to my recent letter of 7 September 2021 regarding the additional day’s holiday 

granted by the Government in celebration of the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee, as we have not 

received any feedback from our school community regarding this matter, I would like to 

confirm that we will be taking Monday, 20 December 2021 as a holiday. 

 

This means that the last day of our Autumn term will be Friday, 17 December 2021. 

 

This decision is consistent with the rest of our collaborative schools in the area. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Judy Ramsell 

Headteacher 


